
Dear colleague, 
 
In agreement with our commissioners from Monday 04/11/2024 we will be running a pilot for 
primary schools in the Harrogate district, whereby before accepting a referral from your school we 
require you to undertake an  Professional Consultation with one of our Training & Consultation 
Workers. At this stage, the child will remain anonymous to us. The aim of the professional consultation 
is to determine if we are the most appropriate service to support the child and whether some early 
intervention and support can be put in place in school. 
 
The professional consultation will last around 30-45 minutes depending on what you have to share 
with us. If you would like to book a professional consultation please contact a member of our 
administration team on 01904 661916 and they will be happy to help. 
 
If a referral to Compass Phoenix is recommended as part of the professional consultation we would 
require you to complete a referral form, this will be sent to you along with the completed consultation 
and provide the unique PC reference number of the anonymous professional consultation to support 
the referral. 
 
If you have any questions at all, please contact the administration team on 01904 661916 or 
phoenix@compass-uk.org. 
 
 
 


